{Address of service line 1}
{Address of service line 2}
Phone: {number}; Fax: {Number}
E-mail: {E-mail address}

{{Person’s name}}

{{Address}}

{{Address 2}}

{{Date}}
Dear

Please find attached details of a recent healthcare-associated Staphylococcus aureus bacteremia (HCA-SAB) involving a patient whom we believe was under your care. In the opinion of our infection control team, this case was thought to be {{preventable / unpreventable / potentially preventable}}. The crux of this case was that free text.

We have attached details about the case and highlighted any factors identified through the review that we thought could be addressed to prevent other cases in the future. You may be able to identify additional factors or inaccuracies in our review (that we should correct). We welcome your feedback and have attached a self-addressed form for you to complete.

HCA-SABs are associated with a mortality of around 20% (higher for MRSA and older patients) and are often preventable. We have introduced a number of initiatives in the last few years that have seen our number {description of what’s happening with your SAB numbers}.
We have found that reviewing these cases and improving our practices works. Routinely sharing this information with clinicians is the most important part of this process (this letter goes to the relevant doctors, nurse manager, and facility manager) and we hope that you will consider utilising this information to the benefit of other staff.

In addition, each case will be routinely entered into the {incident reporting system} (usually at a minimum {high level}) so that the outcome of our (and your) investigation can be recorded and analysed at a higher level to benefit patients across our network, Area and state.

More information, including graphs and tables of our SAB rates at a hospital and network level, can be found on {appropriate intranet and/or internet sites}. 
Yours sincerely,

{Name}
{Designation}
